Logo Design Contest

The month of October 1999 is designated as Arkansas Public Schools Month which is sponsored by the Arkansas Chapter of the National School Public Relations Association (ArkaNSPRA).  Arkansas Public Schools Month is designed to spotlight public education in Arkansas.  With that in mind, there is no better testament to the quality of our schools than the work of our students.  ArkaNSPRA invites high school students to submit their original art designs to be used for Arkansas Public Schools Month.  The guidelines for participation in the logo art contest are:

Who:
High school art or graphic design students from your district.

What:
Please submit logo ideas (mock art) for the 1999 Arkansas Public Schools Month.  The theme this year is “The Future is Here.”  Art designs must relate in some way to this theme.  This theme conveys several ideas:  the approach of the 21st century; the fact that technology is “here” in our public schools; and, most importantly, our students - our future - are in public school classrooms throughout the state.

Where:
Art designs may be submitted to a member of ArkaNSPRA or mailed to:

Zeornee' Herts

Little Rock School District

810 West Markham, Little Rock, AR 72201

When:
Art must be received no later than Monday, April 26, 1999.
Why:
The winner whose art is selected will receive a $100 savings bond.  He or she will be recognized during Arkansas Public Schools Month, and ArkaNSPRA will supply samples of Arkansas Public Schools Month materials for the student's portfolio.

How:
The theme is Arkansas Public Schools: The Future is Here.


The art may include the theme text, but is not required.

The design may include black and one spot color with an easy transition to all black or screens thereof.


Art should be submitted within an 8.5" x 11 " format.

Final notes:
ArkaNSPRA retains the right to modify the art.

Submitted artwork will not be returned.

The art should be clearly labeled (on the back) with the student's name, grade level, school and district.

If you have any questions, please contact Zeornee' Herts at (501) 324-2020 or email:

zlherts@lrsdadm.Irsd.kl2.ar.us. Thank you for your submissions.

